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Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the Editorial Board of Bioengineering, the many reviewers, 
contributing authors, and support staff, I am pleased to announce that the 
2020 Bioengineering Travel Award is given to Mr. Punn Augsornworawat, a 
doctoral student in the laboratory of Prof. Jeffrey R. Millman at Washington 
University in St. Louis, MI, USA.

Mr. Augsornworawat will present his paper entitled “Single-Cell Transcriptome 
Profiling Reveals β Cell Maturation in Stem-Cell-Derived Islets after 
Transplantation” at the 2020 Biomedical Engineering Society (BMES) Annual 
Meeting (https://www.bmes.org/annualmeeting) in San Diego, California, 
USA.

My sincere thanks and deep felt appreciation to all the travel award applicants.

Honorable mention goes to our other travel award finalists:

Dr. Flávia Raquel Teixeira de Castro of the i3S - Instituto de Investigação e 
Inovação em Saúde, University of Porto, Portugal.

Mr. Nicholas Fischer of the Minnesota Dental Research Center for Biomaterials 
and Biomechanics at the University of Minnesota.

Anthony Guiseppi-Elie
Editor-in-Chief, Bioengineering
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